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Vermont Vehicle & Automotive
 Distributors Association


M E M O R A N D U M
TO: 

VADA Used Car Dealer Members

           FROM:
Marilyn B. Miller, Executive Director


DATE:
December 9, 2021

RE:

2022 VADA Membership Renewal  

Enclosed is your 2022 VADA membership renewal form, as well as your surety bond renewal (if applicable).  Please review and update the information listed on all sheets and return with your dues and surety bond payment by December 17th.  

As reported earlier, we anticipate a bill will be introduced in the 2022 Legislative Session promoting adoption of the Maine used vehicle inspection program whereby dealers will be required to inspect and label every used vehicle sold in Vermont. As always, we will work with our members and Legislators to promote limited administrative burden and cost for dealers, should such a proposal be presented.  
Be sure to include contact information for key employees, which authorizes us to email or mail  The Hotwire, late-breaking news, webinar and annual meeting notices.
Updated 2022 State and Federal Labor Law posters will be mailed in January.

VADA Website:   www.vermontada.org

Username:  vadamember       Password:  hotwire#

We appreciate your continued support and encourage you to contact us if you have questions, concerns, or suggestions for how we might better serve you. 
Renewal forms and payment should be mailed to:





VADA


1284 US Route 302, Suite 2


Barre, VT  05641











Phone:  (802) 461-2655    Fax: (802) 461-2659

Website:  www.vermontada.org


